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Message:
Good afternoon, committee members.

My name is Jenna Larrew. I’'m a stay-at-home mom and volunteer advocate from Lakeway, in the
10th Congressional District.

As a Texan, I wish this legislature were focused on real issues like flooding and disaster
preparedness—not redrawing congressional maps mid-decade without new census data.

In my community, I’m active in my church, my local moms group, and my son’s school. When
disasters like Winter Storm Uri or recent floods hit, we support one another. These are the
people I live beside and rely on. I should share a representative with them—not with a
community in College Station.

I’ve visited Congressman Mike McCaul’s office many times. He’s never there, and his staff says
he spends time in College Station. He won’t even hold a town hall. That’s not representation—

and I don’t want that experience for any new district.

Texas has a long history of gerrymandering communities of color. The districts being targeted
in this process are once again minority districts. That’s unacceptable.

I appreciate the chance to testify in Austin, but there should also be hearings in places like
El Paso, Amarillo, and San Antonio—and this process should take weeks, not five rushed days.

At the very least, wait for the courts to rule on the 2021 maps.

I urge this committee to be fair and transparent. Texans deserve competitive, representative
districts.

Thank you.

Jennifer Larrew





